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February 8th, 2018 
 
 
Clerk's Department 
City of Toronto   Fax No 416-397-0111 
2nd Floor West Tower 
100 Queen Street West  email:  teycc@toronto.ca 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
RE: East York Curling Club 
 901 Cosburn Avenue, Toronto 
 21st Annual Summer Spiel 
 Extension of Liquor Licence 
 
Please be advised that the East York Curling Club will be hosting their 21st Annual 
Summer Spiel on June 8th and 9th, 2018. 
 
The event will be taking place at 901 Cosburn Avenue with a licenced outdoor area. 
 
In order to get a temporary extension of our liquor license, we must provide a letter from 
the Municipal Clerk stating that there is "no objection" to the proposed extended 
licensed area. 
 
We are attaching a sketch of the proposed area for your reference. 
 
Our deadline for submitting the application is May 4th, 2018 and we would greatly 
appreciate receiving same 
 
Thank you for your assistance herein.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Brittany Shulist 
Club Manager 

http://www.eycc.ca/


                                  

 
 


